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RA/LMR 
 
4 December 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Christmas Events & End of Term Arrangements: Christmas 2019 
 
Christmas Jumper Day 
We are inviting pupils to take part in Text Santa Christmas Jumper Day on Thursday 12 
December, where students get to wear their sparkliest or cosiest Christmas sweaters if they 
make a donation of £1 (or whatever they can give) to help support Save the Children and 
give hope to families in difficulty at Christmas. Usual school trousers/skirts and shoes should 
be worn. 
 
Christmas Lunch 
To tie in with Christmas Jumper Day also on Thursday 12 December we will be serving 
Christmas Lunch here at Duke’s.  
 
End of Term Arrangements 
To confirm the arrangements for the Duke’s Secondary School for the end of term. 
 
On Friday 20 December 2019, attendance for all learners remains compulsory. The 
secondary campus will, however, dismiss learners early at 12.45pm 
 
At break time, extra food service will be provided for learners who wish to eat 
on site before the end of the day. 
  
The Duke’s Secondary School will reopen to students on Tuesday 7 January 
2020. 
. 
May I take this opportunity to thank you for all your support this term and wish  
you and your family a very Happy Christmas. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
R Atkinson 
Acting Principal 


